
Family News 
January 31, 2021 

 

Kid Zone and Preschool Station will meet this morning.   
Parents need to go directly to the check in area before services begin. 

A nursery is also available for 2 years and under. 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 

The 2021 Church Directory is available in the Atrium. 
Please take 2 per family at this time.   

 
The Rollins are still in need of short term support.  Please fill out one of the 

pledge cards in the FLC or online today if you can help in this way.   
 

Tomorrow (February 1) is our day of prayer and fasting.  The first day of 
each month we are seeking God for a break through.  We’re asking God to 
break through in our church by filling us with his spirit and giving us life so 
that we will know that He is God. (Ez. 37:14)  And each of you can seek God 

for the specific way that you need him to break through in your life. 
More information is available on our website, www.tenthandbroad.org 

 
The AWAKEN campaign packets will be available next Sunday in the Atrium. 

Each member is encouraged to get a packet (they are $10). 

 
Weekly Statistics 

January 24, 2021 
Benevolent   $200.00 
Contribution   $16,406.00 
Weekly Needs   $13,406.31 

  Missions 
Total Needed   $130,000.00 
Total Pledged   $95,395.00 
Given to Date   $35,762.50 
Given this Week  $1,080.00 

 
 
 
 
 
 

January 31, 2021 

 
Blessed Be the Name of the Lord 

 

Welcome 

 

Your Name 

 

Prayer 

 

My Hope Is Built on Nothing Less 

 

Scripture – Romans 8:31-39 

 

Living Hope 

Beautiful Lamb 

 

Communion Thoughts – Paul Brown 

Communion 

 

Had It Not Been the Lord 

 

Sermon - Psalm 124 

 

Shepherd’s Prayer – Steve Kizer 

 

Take the Name of Jesus with You 

 
 

Welcome, everyone!  We would like 

visitors, members and everyone 

watching online to register your 

attendance by scanning this QR code.  

http://www.tenthandbroad.org/
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Bible Classes begin today! 

All adults are encouraged to attend the new Bible class that begins today entitled, 

“Reaching Those in Need of a Savior.” This class will be taught in the FLC by Lee 

Skelton immediately following worship services. There is an app available to download 

on your phone that will give you access to all the videos, discussion questions, and 

related articles. Go to the App Store on your phone and search for 

Mathetis  

Open the App and register with your email address and a password of your choosing.  

Once you have registered, Log In using the email and password that you just used to 

register.  Our group in the Mathetis App is entitled, “Seekers of Truth”. 

To also use the App on your computer, go to www.mathetis.org and use the same 

email and password that was used for your phone app. Join our group “Seekers of 

Truth” from  the Dashboard or Studyboard. A link to invite you to join a group will 

also be posted in the Family News Line starting Monday. 

 

The College age class will meet in FLC 6E (by the Coke machine)  

immediately following worship services. 

The teens will meet in the Youth Building immediately following worship services. 

Children in Preschool Station and Kid Zone will transition to classes  

following worship services. 
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